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References: .. Docket No. 50-28%5
¢ Letter from OPPD (K. J. Morris) to NRC (Document Control Desk)
oated August 31, 1989 (LIC-89-0815
3. Letter from OPPD (K. J. Morr|s& to NR. (Document Control Desk)
dated October 20, 1989 (LIC-89-0647)
4, Letier from OPPD SN. G. Gates) to NRC (Document Control Desk)
dated August 14, 1991 (LIC-9]1-074R)
5. Letter from NRC SD‘ L. Wigginton) to OPPD (W. G. Gates) dated
November 25, 199
Gentiemen:
SUBJECT - Resolution o HED 93 Regardirg Single Indicating Lamps

In Reference &, the NRC found the proposed resolution to HED 93 by Omaha Public
Power District (OPPO) to be unaccaptable. OPPD held a telephone confer-nce call
with the NRC staff on December 20, 1991 to Ai<cuss the incandescent lamp
administrative control pragram proposed in Reference 4.

The conversation centered on details of the administrative program proposed by
OPPD 1n Reference 4 and its similarity to the LiD lamn replacement program
proposed in References 2 and 3. Based on this discuss'zn, the NRC and OPPD
agreed thet:

b The aoministrative incandescent lamp replacement program discussed
in Reference 4 will be implemented by May 1, 1992 as an interim
measure, No modifications on the subject matter will be implemented
during the 1992 refueling outage.

A probability determination of equivalency for adiinistrative
control of incandescent lamp replacement can be submitted by OPPD
for NRC review.

OPPD intends to perform the determination noted in (2) above and submit it to the
NRC by July 1, 19%2.

If the NRC finds *he administrative centrol pro?fam unacceptable atter reviewing
the probability plan discussed in (2; above, OPPD will modify the current cingle
indicating lamps during the 1993 refuelvng Jutage.
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If you should have any questions, please contact me.
Sincarely,

A 2
W. G. Gats
Division Manager
Nuclear uperations
WGG/se i

¢: koloeuf. Lamu, Leiby & MacRae

D. Martin, NRC Regional Administrator, Region 1V

M
0. L. U1??1uten. NRC Senior Project Manager
R, P. Mullikin, NRC Senior Resident Inspector
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